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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  September 16, 2024 
 
RE:  Memorandum of Understanding with UJRO for Wayfinding Signage 
 

 

Attached is an Addendum to Memorandum of Understanding for the Uptown Jackson 

Revitalization Organization’s wayfinding signage program funded with ARPA money.  

Based on discussion at the September 16th study meeting, paragraph 7 has been added 

to address the city’s additional contribution of labor to re-install signs as needed.  

UJRO’s board has approved this version and it has been signed by their president. 

If you have questions, please contact me at 573-243-2300 x 29 or 

jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

 

  

 


